
 
 

 
         Agenda item 8(c) 
 
 
MINUTE OF THE LANDLORD SERVICES COMMITTEE (CABINET WORKING GROUP) 

HELD ON 5 JUNE 2019 
 

 
 
5 REVIEW OF FLEXIBLE TENANCIES 
 

The Working Group considered the report of the Director of Housing and Inclusion, 
which reviewed the impact and future use of Flexible Tenancies.  
 
The Tenancy Services Manager attended the meeting and provided an overview of 
the report, clarification on the issues raised, referring to details as set down in the 
report and responded to questions. 
 
Comments and questions were raised in respect of the following issues: 
 

 The Review process 

 The process for evicting bad tenants 

 Introductory period  

 Succession rights 

 Joint tenancies 
 
 

 
AGREED That the report and the recommendations to Cabinet on 11 June 2019, 

be noted. 
 
 


